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This bill revives an important program that allows private landowners the choice and 

resources to partner with area Soil and Water Conservation Districts in the North 

Willamette Valley to protect precious oak and other priority habitats. 

I urge you to advance this bill out of committee to the full legislature, and to 

incorporate input and edits on the bill language from our SWCD partners. The 

significance of this bill is evidenced by the range and diversity of organizations 

showing up to voice support. 


